
Job Opportunity in Kelowna, BC  

KELOWNA, BC: The Division of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery in Kelowna, BC is inviting 
applications for a Full Time Plastic Surgeon with Fellowship training in Microsurgery and an 
interest in general Plastic Surgery with a focus on complex reconstruction of the breast, head 
and neck, trunk, and extremities. 
 
The successful candidate will join a highly collegial team of seven plastic surgeons providing 
comprehensive care in Kelowna for the Interior Health Region, which has a catchment of some 
850,000 residents and is the site of the only cancer agency east of the BC’s lower mainland.  
 
Care is primarily based out of the Kelowna General Hospital, which is a 450 bed facility and 
regional trauma center with a full spectrum of surgical sub-specialties for and to support. A 
group office and private surgery center 1 km away at the Okanagan Health Surgical Centre. 
 
The scope of practice is diverse, comprising a wide spectrum of reconstructive, trauma, and 
elective surgical services, with an equitable division of on-call duties. 
 
The position resources include regular weekly main OR, minor surgery and hand clinic time at 
Kelowna General Hospital for insured services, as well as access to the private surgical center 
for WCB and uninsured procedures. 
 
The site has a University of British Columbia Division of Plastic Surgery affiliation with regular 
medical student, resident, and fellow trainees in attendance, and we all have university 
appointments. 
 
The city of Kelowna and surrounding valley is a picturesque four-season destination on 100 mile 
long Lake Okanagan. It offers countless doorstep activity options for the sporting enthusiast 
(mountain biking, hiking, skiing, snowmobiling, fishing, boating, and lake water sports, among 
many others) and the oenophile (120 wineries, many unique restaurants) alike. As well, the 
educational, cultural, and recreational opportunities make the region an excellent one for 
raising a family. 
 
Overall, this job is best suited for someone who wants to work hard but also wants to live 
where they can play hard too. 
 
The candidate must hold a fellowship in Plastic Surgery with the Royal College of Physicians and 
Surgeons of Canada, and must hold an independent practice license with the College of 
Physicians and Surgeons of BC. 
  
Interested and qualified candidates are encouraged to send a CV and contact information for 
three referees to: Dr. J. Scott Williamson, swilliamson@okanaganhealth.ca 
 


